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2019 Satellite Reception

Baby Wale - Washington D.C.
05.08.2019
 

Sheppard Mullin's Space and Satellite group invites you for drinks and hors d'oeuvres during Satellite 2019. We
look forward to hosting you at Baby Wale, right across the street from the Walter E. Washington Convention
Center.

Date:
May 8, 2019 | 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Where: Baby Wale
1124 9th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20001
Directions

To RSVP for this event please contact Maricela Alfonso via email or at 212.653.8463.
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